Orr&Reno

Douglas L. Patch

dpatch@orr-reno.com Direct Dial 603.223.9161 Direct Fax 603.223.9061 Admitted in NH and MA

November 17, 2023

Via Email

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit St. Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 23-009 - Squam River Hydro, LLC- Petition for Reconnection of a Qualifying Facility, Payment of Avoided Costs, and Payment of Lost Revenues – Submission of Squam River Hydro, LLC in Response to NH PUC Order of November 7, 2023 Requesting Additional Information

Dear Chairman Goldner:

Enclosed please find Submission of Squam River Hydro, LLC in Response to NH PUC Order of November 7, 2023 Requesting Additional Information for filing with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Mouglas L. Patch

DLP/eac

cc (via email): Service list in DE 23-009